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Safety & Health Alert No. 02/2018 
Safe Work at Refuse Chutes – Labour Department 

 
 
Date ：  5 January 2018 
Our Ref.： HD(C)TS 4/49/26 

 
 
 
This serves to draw your attention to the captioned advice as mentioned in the attached letter 
issued by Labour Department (LD) on 2 January 2018. 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact the Labour Department on 2852 4960, or email: 
enquiry@labour.gov.hk. 
 
 
 
Encl. - LD’s Letter can be downloaded from the link below:  
https://www.housingauthority.gov.hk/mini-site/site-safety/
common/resources/alerts/2018/SH-2018-02e-LD.pdf 
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